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Whāia te ara tika | Pursue the right path 

 

Post Lockdown Notice 
 

Wednesday | Rāapa 7 December | Hakihea 2022   

 

Kia Ora, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Kia Orāna, Kamusta, Ayubowan, Vannakkam 

 

Dear parents/whānau 

Today we initiated our lockdown procedures due to the Police informing us of a police 
related incident occurring nearby our School. 
  
The decision to lockdown is one that was not taken lightly and was made with the safety 
of our staff and students in mind. 
  
We regularly practise our emergency safety procedures to ensure that our staff and 
students are familiar with them.  Please also see previous notices (and on our School 
website).  Our website is where we place the updates. 
 
Students, staff and persons onsite were all safely accounted for during the lockdown.  
We’re very proud that our staff and students responded so safely and calmly.  Well done! 
  
We thank our parents and whānau for your support, trust and understanding during this 
challenging time.  
 
 

Fa’afetai tele lava, take care 🌺   

 

 

Dr Deanna Johnston 

Principal | Tumuaki 

djohnston@tamakiprimary.school.nz 

  


